
 
 
 
 

SNETTERTON STAGE RALLY 2025 
BULLETIN 2 

 
SSR25 - Approach to Scrutineering 

 
PLEASE READ BEFORE SUBMITTING AN ENTRY TOMORROW 

 
As reflected within the SR’s, competitors are strongly encouraged to undertake noise and 
scrutineering on Friday 7th February. The times have been extended between 13:00 and 
18:00 to facilitate this. 
 
Scrutineering between 07:00 and 08:00 on Saturday 8th February will be tightly controlled, 
by advance appointment only and limited to a small number. Competitors should also note 
the following: 
 

1. There would only be limited time to correct issues arising in scrutineering  
2. The sound test on Saturday would only take place after 9:00 whilst cars that have 

not been scrutinised for sound will be checked whilst in the queue for MTC1. This is 
due to noise curfews at the venue.  
 

Those considering a request for Saturday scrutineering are reminded any failure to attend 
MTC1 at due time will be subject to the lateness penalties. Lateness due to correcting 
issues arising from scrutineering including sound test remain subject to penalties. The 
availability of slots for Saturday scrutineering are limited and must be booked in advance.  
  
  
Clive Grounds – Clerk of the Course 
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